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January 30, 2025 
 
 
In order to determine the number of teachers, staff, classrooms, materials and 
other programs to be budgeted, we need to know the number of families/students 
who will be returning for the 2025/2026 school year. 
 
If you are not planning on returning for the 2025/2026 school year, please return 
your form stating that you will not be returning. 
 
We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
As principal of St. Ferdinand School, it has been an enormous blessing to serve your family this 
year. I hope our academic and enrichment programs are more than meeting your expectations, 
and that you share our vision of a Christ-centered school community. I’m writing to you today to 
invite you to return for the 2025/26 school year. 
 
All families are asked to complete the attached Intent to Return Form and return it to the 
school as soon as possible.  In order to lock in the tuition freeze, you must have a signed 
contract and a paid registration fee.  Contracts will be sent home once we have received 
your “Intent to Return Form”. 
 
 
I look forward to serving your family in the coming school year. As always, please contact the 
school office if you have any questions.  
 
Blessings,  
 
Mrs. Erin Boyle Folino 
Principal 
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Intent to Return Form  
2025/2026 School Year 

 
 
 
______ Yes, my child/children will be returning next year.  
 
 

______ No, my child/children will not be returning next year.  
 
 
Name(s) of student(s):  
 
 

Name: _______________________________________________  
 
Current Grade: ___________  
 

 
Name: _______________________________________________  
 
Current Grade: ___________  
 

 
Name: _______________________________________________  
 
Current Grade: ___________  
 
 

Do you have additional children who may enroll next year, but are not currently in the 
school (including any preschool children)? If so, please list them below so that they can 
added to your 2025/2026 Tuition Agreement. 
 

 
Name: __________________________________ Age: _____________________  
 

 
Name: __________________________________ Age: _____________________  
 
 

Once we have received your “Intent To Return Form”, you will receive your 2025/2026 
Tuition Agreement.  In order to receive the February Freeze, you must return your 
Tuition Agreement along with the $150.00 Registration fee. 

 
Thank you, 
St. Ferdinand School Office 
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